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"THE GATE CITY STATION" 

34 BROADWAY TELEPHONE 

MT. STERLING, KY. 1150 

March 13, 1958 

Dear Sir: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter 
and the logging of our equipment test of February 
6, 1958. 

We were very happy to have such a mail response 
from the members of the National Radio Club. 

Very truly yours, 

ÄlDArrti 

Robert L. "Don" Williamson 
General Manager 


